Hello St. Boniface families,
As you know, we have been trying to come up with a plan to reopen school as safely as possible.
Mandates from the governor, guidelines from the CDC and local health departments, as well as
shipments of supplies CHANGE DAILY.
As we were creating our plan, we asked for patience and understanding as things are bound to change
as we learn more and become better educated on how to safely open our school. Here is one of those
times where we need to make a change and it is to our start date. We know this may cause a burden for
some of our families, and for that we are truly sorry, but it really is what is needed in order to have a
safe opening day.
We will do a staggered start as we originally planned, where half of the students will come the first day,
and the other half come the second day.
OUR NEW START DATE WILL BE TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 1, 2020, FOR HALF OF OUR STUDENTS, AND
WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 2, FOR THE OTHER HALF.
Look for a packet coming in the mail soon that will contain beginning of year forms to be filled out, a
new calendar, as well as which 1st day your child(ren) will attend (September 1 OR September 2). ALL
students (choosing face to face learning) will come on Thursday, September 3, and Friday, September 4.
Monday, September 7, is Labor Day and is still listed as an off day. Please know that because we are
pushing back the start date by 9 days, we are going to have to make up a couple of days later in the
year. We have not yet decided where those days will come from (possibly in April from Spring Break).
Thank you again for your patience and understanding. We are so anxious to see our students!
As always, if you have any questions, please feel free to ask. Stay safe!
Sincerely,

Angie Heisel

